
 

 
 
January 17, 2020 
 
 
Good Evening Grizzlies! 
 
As you may have learned from Monday’s Board of Education meeting, we continue to review the multiple 
factors to make a safe return to school decision for students and staff and have made several changes. 
We have provided below the tentative outline of significant dates to remember: 
 
We will continue to address the (3) learning modes of instruction as we have all year; please refer to your 
particular group for your specific return dates. Further details are forthcoming by your building 
administrators. 
 
In-Person​- Those students/staff who began in September at YCES/Estabrook and YCMS 
Remote​- Those students/staff who have been in the remote to return in-person option 
Online​- Those students/staff who chose to remain online all year 
 
Tuesday, January 19, 2021​ - In-person ​Staff​ return to school 
Preschool/Head Start - Remain remote. 
Grades TK-1 - Return to their originally assigned buildings (Home buildings) 
Grades 2-5 -  Remain at Estabrook - These staff will remain with their (Learning Option Team - L.O.T.) 
Grades 6-8 - Report on Monday & Tuesday at YCMS (Continue your previous schedule) 
Grades 9-12 - Report on Wednesday & Thursday at YCMS (Continue your previous schedule) 
 
Monday, January 25, 2021​ - All ​In-person ​students​ ​return to the in-person school option. All In-Person 
students in grades 6-12 return to YCMS, 2-5 at Estabrook and TK-1 in the buildings with the teacher they 
have been with all year. 
 
Monday, February 15, 2021​ - All ​Remote​ ​staff​ ​will return to their assigned classrooms  

Preschool/Head Start - Return to their originally assigned buildings (Home buildings) 
Grades TK-1 - Return to their originally assigned buildings (Home buildings) 



Grades 2-5 -  Return to your originally assigned buildings (Home buildings) 
Grades 6-8 - Continue your previous schedule, Monday through Thursday at YCMS 
Grades 9-12 -Continue your previous schedule, Monday through Thursday at YCHS (remote staff only) 
 
** Meaningful work assignments should be reviewed and communicated by your administrator or 
supervisor.  
 
Monday, March 1, 2021​ -​ ​PHASE-IN​ of remote ​elementary​ ​students​ by grade, per building. 
Students will return to school about every two weeks or as soon as the building is ready to receive the next 
grade level. We will continue to monitor/adjust, and we may bring in students in shorter intervals or multiple 
grades at a time. Students and teachers need to be in the buildings before the M-STEP assessment window. 

 
Please note that your supervisor or building administration will provide additional details, information, and 
return specifications.  
 
We look forward to seeing you all when you return, in person, to the district. We are STRONGER 
TOGETHER and will work through this as a STRONG TEAM GRIZZLY!  
 
With regards,  
 

Alena Zachery-Ross 
 
Alena Zachery-Ross, Superintendent 
 


